
 
Our wonderful Y5 pupils took part in a concert at Liverpool university this week and they represented our school with such 

pride. We have had several visitors this week and they have overwhelmingly commented are very impressed with how they 

conduct themselves around school. The manners our children display is phenomenal and that is all credit it to you. Follow us 

on twitter to keep updated with all the latest pictures, videos, and information. Search for us on Twitter @st_patricks.  
 

Safeguarding – This week’s safeguarding focus is looking at safeguarding in general at our school.  

St Patrick's Safeguarding Page 

 

Parent Questionnaire – We are constantly trying to improve and look at what is working well. Please complete the 

questionnaire to support how our school grows. Parent Questionnaire 

 

Easter Raffle - Tickets will be sold from Monday for 10p each. Teachers will collect the money in class. There are 4 

hampers being raffled off. The raffle will be drawn on Friday 8th during St Pat’s Has Got Talent 

 

Reading books – Please can you ensure that your child is reading at home. They should have a reading book and record. If 

you can please sign these with a little comment telling us if your child enjoyed the book. New reading records are be 

distributed. 

 

St Pat’s Has Talent – On Friday 8th April first thing we would like to invite you in to witness the spectacle that is ‘ST 

PAT’S HAS TALENT’ The children will be busily auditioning next week and two acts from each class will be chosen, by their 

class to represent them. We understand that all children would like to be chosen, but unfortunately, we can’t choose 

everyone. So please come along and support… a bit of fun to brighten our lives!   

 

Parent and Teacher meeting Tuesday 26th April – We are pleased to announce that we will be having an in-person Parent’s 

meeting, giving you the chance to meet with your child’s class teacher in school starting at 2pm. Please follow the link to 

book your place. Book Parent Teacher Meeting If you are struggling to book the office staff will help. 

 

Attendance: - If your child has a medical appointment, please email proof to the office, and bring your child in after the 

appointment if they are well enough. Our school target is 100% but minimum of 97%  

 

Overall –  Year 2 – 95% Year 5 – 97% 
Reception – 89% Year 3 – 96% Year 6 – 96% 

Year 1 – 93% Year 4 – 94% 
 

PE TIMETABLE - CHILDREN MUST WEAR THEIR SCHOOL TRACKSUIT 

Year 1 – Tuesday and Wednesday 

Year 2 – Monday and Friday 

Year 3 – Wednesday and Thursday 

Year 4 – Tuesday and Thursday 

Year 5 – Monday and Thursday 

Year 6 – Monday and Thursday 

 

IMPORTANT DATES (THESE MAY CHANGE BUT WE WILL TRY OUR BEST TO LET YOU KNOW IN GOOD TIME) 

DATE ACTIVITY WHO? 

08/04/22 St Pat’s Got Talent in the morning, Parents are invited to watch the spectacle. School closes at 1:30 for 

Easter Holidays 

Whole school 

25/04/22 Children return to school after Easter holiday Whole school 

 

 

St. Patrick’s Catholic Primary School  
 

Peace, Love & Understanding 

 

Be the Best that You Can Be 

www.stpatricksliverpool.co.uk 

Twitter - @st_patricks 

Email patricks-ao@st-patricks.liverpool.sch.uk 

Phone - 0151 709 1062  

Friday 1st April 2022 
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